
INSTALLATION 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR 

RUBBER
AR MONOGRIP®

The following instructions are 
appropriate for all Hogue rubber AR 
grips (photos shown using the 
beavertail model.)

1. Before starting to work, MAKE SURE 
THE FIREARM IS UNLOADED. Remove 
existing grip. CAUTION: Selector spring 
and selector detent may release from 
firearm upon grip removal. Do not lose 
these small parts!

2. Slip grip onto appropriate position on 
the firearm.

3. Some rifle models will have a gap 
between the base of the trigger guard and 
the grip. Confirm the base of your trigger 
guard: 
If there is no gap (see Figure 1), and the 
grip tongue overlaps the trigger guard 
base, proceed to Step 4. 
If there is a gap (see Figure 2), and the 
grip tongue covers it, proceed to Step 5. 4. If the grip tongue overlaps the base of 

the trigger guard then it must be cleanly 
removed. Using a utility blade, CARE-
FULLY cut rubber tongue off grip (See 
Figure 3.)

5. Snugly fit grip into position on rifle. 
CAUTION: If necessary, carefully reinsert 
selector spring and selector detent. 
Ensure proper fit in both the grip and the 
rifle to prevent damage to spring (See 
Figure 4.)

6. Using the appropriate tool, tighten grip 
onto rifle.

IMPORTANT!
Check all functions of your firearm after 
grips are installed. Test-fire your firearm. 
This is especially important if weapon is to 
be used for law enforcement duty.
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A FEW WORDS ABOUT FIT
It is a fact that firearm receiver 

dimensions vary from firearm to 
firearm. No grip is shipped unless it 
fits and functions on our guns 
properly. Please keep this in mind.  

It is imperative to make sure that 
every firearm functions properly with 
after-market grips installed. Although 
the grip functions properly on our 
firearms, it is the user’s responsibility 
to check all functions of a firearm 
after new grips are installed. This is 
especially important if the weapon is 
to be used for law enforcement duty. 
If you do not feel competent to check 
the proper function yourself, we 
suggest visiting your gunsmith to 
check this for you. 

It is important to test-fire a rifle 
fitted with new grips before using 
it in the field.

Figure 1

Figure 2

Figure 3

Figure 4


